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Pat McCrory
Governor

March 14, 2016

To All IFTA Commissioners and IFTA Inc. Staff:

NCD@R|

Jeffrey M. Epstein

Notice to IFTA Jurisdictions

NORTH
CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT
OF REVENUE

Secretary

The North Carolina Department of Revenue had a tax rate change for the 1% Quarter of
2016 which we failed to update prior to the 1% Quarter Matrix closing. Our tax rate has
decreased to $0.35 per gallon beginning January 1, 2016 through June 30,
2016. The rate of $0.36 per gallon listed in the 1% Quarter Matrix is in error. Please
note, this error is limited to the posting in the 1% Quarter Matrix and does not affect
North Carolina’s electronic filing systems.

We are requesting that all jurisdictions accept our late filing and honor our rate change

for the 1% Quarter of 2016.
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We apologize for any inconvenience or confusion this may cause. If you have further
questions, please feel free to contact the North Carolina Excise Tax Division at
telephone number (919) 707-7500.

Sincerely,
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John D. Panza, Director
Excise Tax Division

North Carolina Department of Revenue

P.O. Box 25000, Raleigh, North Carolina 27602-0871
State Courier 51-71-00

Website: www.dornc.com
An Equal Opportunity Employer




